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Welcome to the next edition of the EMS Newsletter. It has been a busy few 

months with the end of Me and My Girl, the anniversary ball and rehearsals for 

Showtime in full swing. There is also lots to look forward to in the coming months 

OMG you guys! Our 2016 spring show will be Legally Blonde. It 

is an early choice for a show but it was felt to be too good an      
opportunity to miss. More details will be released in due course.  

Showtime rehearsals are well under 

way. Auditions for principal parts took 

place in early July and the panel were 

extremely impressed with the calibre of 

those who took participated.  With such 

a diverse range of talent in EMS, it is 

looking set to be a cracker of a show!  

It is not too late to get involved with Showtime as we will need plenty of help to make 

the show the best it can be. If you would like to offer your support please speak to a      

member of the committee. We would love to hear from you :)  

The Oscar night was held on Friday  

4th July and everyone enjoyed 

reliving the fun we all had during 

show week. Some of the awards 

from the evening were:  

Best Actor– David Finley, Best 

Singer- Kezia Greenhalgh and the 

Chairman’s Award– Simon Carter. 

Sister Act production team announced………. 

We are delighted to welcome back Joe McNulty as Director and Simon Carter as Musical Director as well 

as welcoming Mai-Lin Hagiwara as Choreographer/Assistant Director. The show is looking set to be 

“Fabulous baby” Details on meeting and audition dates will be announced soon. 

Autumn Show 2015??? 

As Sister Act and Legally Blonde are both modern musicals with female leads, 

it would be nice to have a male led show for autumn 2015.  Any suggestions 

are welcomed, bearing in mind it is a smaller show than the spring. Please 

email suggestions to secretary@exetermusicalsociety.com  

Oscars Me and My Girl 

 



 

Upcoming dates  

30th November- ‘Showtime’ 

30th March– 4th April 2015- ‘Sister Act’ 

 

 

 

There are lots of opportunities for you, your family and friends to support 

EMS. 

We are currently looking for:- 

 People interested in helping with ‘Showtime’ and ‘Sister Act’ 

 People interested in helping backstage with productions 

 People interested in helping with marketing productions 

 Anyone with connections to local business who may help with promo-

tions and marketing 

If you are able to help with any of these things please get in touch. 

Your Society Needs YOU 

If you would like anything to appear in the next newsletter 

please contact secretary@exetermusicalsociety.com  

Some photos from the ball 


